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RENEWABLE HYDROGEN TARGET CONSULTATION PAPER 

Alinta Energy appreciates the opportunity to provide feedback on the Renewable Hydrogen 

Target Consultation Paper. 

Alinta Energy strongly opposes the proposal to òintroduce an obligation on electricity retailers 

and potentially large users to purchase a portion of their electricity from hydrogen-fuelled 

generationó 

 



to decarbonise cost-effectively or would benefit from the export revenue. This way the scheme 

is more likely to build infrastructure that makes hydrogen more accessible for the industries that 

have an interest in it succeeding, increasing the prospects of the target contributing towards 

the key objectives of establish



stretch goal of $2/kg hydrogen is achieved by 2040 in the NEM, fuel costs in the alone would 

be about $0.6 billion more per year than if using gas.6 



32 have public plans to electrify instead, noting the relative cost of hydrogen. 

We also note that the increased costs it would impose on electricity users would have 

negative economic impacts. 

Further, we consider that itõs not certain hydrogen will be shipped internationally, nor that 

WA will be able to be competitive in doing so, meaning the cost of the hydrogen target 

may be an unsound investment from a WA perspective. This is because: 

- Hydrogenõs lower energy density means three times as many vessels would be needed

to ship the same amount of energy as LNG, and energy loss from cooling and liquefying

may push that up to four. Due to these costs, the BNEF founder considers that either

pipelines will be used instead, or there will not be export at all. 10

- Many other countries are offering far larger subsidies to 



hydrogen projects that serve genuine use cases is more likely to deliver better emissions 

reduction outcomes. Further, having a use case beyond serving an electricity target would help 

a project have the scale and sustainability necessary for contributing to an export industry.  

Thank you for your consideration of Alinta Energyõs submission. If you would like to discuss this 

further, please contact me at oscar.Carlberg@alintaenergy.com.au or on 0409 501 570. 

Yours sincerely 

Oscar Carlberg 

Wholesale Regulation Manager 

Alinta Energy




